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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Periods of heavy rain will continue to 
affect many south western parts of the 
UK during Tuesday, bringing a risk of 
minor disruption due to river and surface 
water flooding. Total rainfall during 
Monday and Tuesday will exceed 60 mm 
in the wettest spots, mostly over higher 
ground, with many places seeing 20 to 
30 mm. 

The more persistent rain will clear to 
showery conditions during Tuesday 
afternoon, though there is uncertainty 
over precise timings of this clearance.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 00:05 on Tue, 22nd Oct 2013 until 15:00 on Tue, 22nd Oct 2013

Further heavy rain will affect much of South West England and South Wales on Tuesday, 
clearing during the afternoon. 

The public should be aware of the risk of disruption due to localised flooding.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• South West England

   • Cornwall

   • Devon

   • Dorset

   • Isles of Scilly

   • Plymouth

   • Somerset

   • Torbay

• Wales

   • Blaenau Gwent

   • Bridgend

   • Caerphilly

   • Cardiff

   • Carmarthenshire

   • Merthyr Tydfil

   • Neath Port Talbot

   • Newport

   • Pembrokeshire

   • Powys

   • Rhonnda Cynon Taff

   • Swansea

   • Torfaen

   • Vale of Glamorgan


